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I support banning unsanctioned camping. No one should be camping on our streets
regardless of season, day, time, and location. 

 I support campuses OUTSIDE of high density neighborhoods with required treatments and
services. 

 I support well-run and operated campuses as high barrier shelters such as Bybee Lakes. 

 I support campuses with 24/7 required and enforceable rules and regs, treatments, and
safety and security protocols

Thank you
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